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Planning Matters 

A planning appeal for the Rubislaw Quarry development has been allowed by the Scottish 
Government reporter despite being unanimously rejected by the City Council Planning 
Committee. 
Planning Permission Appeal by Scottish Ministers: 
Residential Development Of 245 Private Rented Sector Flats (Up To Nine Storeys And Two 
Basement Levels) With Amenity Space, 254 Car Parking Spaces, Two Publicly Accessible Car 
Club Vehicles (Including Electric Charging Points), Residents' Gym, Residents' Function 
Room, Public Bistro And Public Promenade With Viewpoints To Quarry at Land Adjacent To 
Rubislaw Quarry Hill Of Rubislaw Aberdeen AB15 6XL 
 

A notice of intention was issued by the Scottish Government reporter, David Buylla who 

decided to allow the appeal subject to conditions.  This indicates that planning permission 

will be granted provided an agreement under Section 75 of the Town and Country Planning 

(Scotland) Act 1997 is reached between the planning authority and the appellant. 

 



 

 



 



 

 



Planning Application Summary with Decisions 

 

 



Planning Applications as per weekly planning list November 2020:  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Application to site a modular unit at The Grove at Hazlehead Park to act as a support unit to 
an outdoor nursery. The support unit will provide wet weather shelter and toilets for staff and 
children however, most of the staff and childrens day will be spent using the surrounding 
woodland at Hazlehead Park as a learning space. The support unit is being relocated from 
Westpark school but will be remodelled internally and overclad externally for aesthetics. 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


